
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
May 2023 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 26th May, our Jaguar class are scheduled to visit Pensthorpe Natural Park for a day to be inspired by the 
wonderful wildlife. Their day will be centered around the wonders of adaptation: a topic they have looked at in 
science this academic year. They will have the opportunity to go pond dipping and participate in a minibeast hunt. 
 
Costings: 
Transport - Coach £170 
Venue - £7.95 
Number of pupils attending – 31 
Cost per pupil - £13.43 
Subsidised cost per pupil - £8.50 
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £8.50 required to cover the cost of the visit. On this occasion the school is 
subsidising the cost of the coach. We must state that if an adequate amount of voluntary donations are not received 
the trip may not be able to go ahead.  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding there is a reduced voluntary 
contribution. As always, please pay via the ParentMail app, this system will also ask you to confirm consent for your 
child to participate. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water to drink. If you wish to order a school packed lunch 
please email the office on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling (ham, tuna or cheese). These 
will be pre-ordered.  Please do not order via the Pupil Asset app on this occasion. 

We ask the children to wear school uniform sweatshirts or cardigans with jog trousers/leggings or jeans. They will 
need sensible footwear for walking outside. Please make sure children have a waterproof jacket and if the weather is 
kind, they will need a sunhat with sun lotion applied before school. 

This is set to be a fun day full of new learning experiences; please contact the school office if you have any further 
questions.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Dagless 
Class teacher 
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